WESTWOOD TREE WARDEN
WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD
LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The WESTWOOD TREE WARDEN will hold public hearing in conjunction with the WESTWOQOD
PLANNING BOARD, pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 40, §15C (Scenic Road Act) and M.G.L. Chapter 87 §
3 (Public Shade Tree Act) on Tuesday, January 22, 2013 at 7:30 PM in the Champagne Meeting Room at
the Carby Street Municipal Office Building, 50 Carby Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding
an application filed by the Town of Westwood Department of Public Works, Westwood, MA 02090,
involving the removal of three sets of double leader ash trees, previously cut stumps, and associated tree
limbs and brush, all near the corner of Mill & Hartford Streets. Land affected: Public right-of-way
adjacent to 456 Hartford Street. Trees proposed for removal have been tagged with ribbons.
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Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views lkngwn.
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Brendan Ryan =
Superintendent of Streets/Tree Warden oy

George Markarian
Westwood Tree Warden Consultant
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John. J. Wiggin, Chairman
Westwood Planning Board



